

DepEd - DIVISION OF QUEZON

Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon Cell # 09175824627 or at www.depedquezon.com.ph "Creating Possibilities, Inspiring Innovations"



Page 1 of 1

UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

TO:

CID & SGOD Chief

Office of the Private Schools

Public Schools District Supervisors
Public & Private School Heads

LIS Coordinators
All Other Concerned

FROM:

√MERTHEL M. EVARDOME, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent

SUBJECT:

EXTENSION OF SUBMISSION OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS FOR SCHOOLS

WITH LEARNER INFORMATION SYSTEM (LIS) ISSUES

DATE:

APRIL 30, 2018

In line with Learner Information System - End of the School Year 2017-2018 extension of deadline per online announcement from DepEd Central Planning Office, schools with *Division Office pending requests* can still send supporting documents before 5:00PM of May 15, 2018. All requests made after the said date and hours shall be disapproved by the division Planning & Research Staff.

Concerned schools are advised to strictly adhere to Division Unnumbered Memorandum 136 s. 2018 dated April 27, 2018 Re: Schools with Learner Information System (LIS) Issues as regards submission of documents for approval.

Should the schools have queries on Learner Information System, please call the Division Planning Office on any of the following numbers 09063744975/, 09175824812/, 09194645499/, 09082933461. School Personnel can also visit the Planning Section Facebook group: SDO QUEZON LIS/ SDO QUEZON PLANNING for announcement.

Strict compliance and immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.

DEPED - QUEZON
ICT UNIT

UPLOADED
Date/Time: 3.38

parmjdf04/30/2018

DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-010-000

Email address: quezon@deped.gov.ph